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191 W. Woodruff Ave











Columbus, OH 43210











July 11, 2023
Dear ASC Curriculum Review Committee:
Appended is a request by the Department of Physics to remove the current focuses from the undergraduate major program.
As you will see in the request, the current focuses are not indicated on the student’s transcript, and they exist purely to help students choose electives that are appropriate for their post-graduation plans. However, the existence of these focuses in our curriculum have led to the following problems for our majors: 1) they negatively affect student decision-making, 2) they give the impression of a lack of flexibility, and 3) they produce confusion about degree audit reports and even the name of the major. These issues are discussed in more detail in the request. 
Our proposed change is to remove these focuses and instead require a certain number of electives. This is in line with the structure that most physics departments in our peer Big Ten institutions have.

Thank you for your consideration of this request.









             Sincerely yours,
 







[image: image2.jpg]@)% (@] DEPARTMENT

SRS PHYSICS

'UNIVERSITY













Thomas J. Humanic










Professor of Physics
Vice-Chair for Undergraduate Studies
